If your security level of your Internet Explorer browser is set too High, so that you do not access
websites that might damage your computer, you may be unable to access specific functions of this
website. You can add the URL of the website to your Trusted Sites list as follows:

To Add a Trusted Site in Internet Explorer

1.

2.

From the Internet Explorer Tools menu, click Internet Options.

Click the Security tab.

Click Trusted Sites.

Click the Sites button.

In the Add this website to the zone field, type the URL for the trusted website.

o https://obpf.mptsweb.com/OBPF/Placer.aspx

Click the Add button
Click Close.

On the Internet Options window, click OK.



